PUBLIC NOTICE

Code Amendment

The Santaquin City Planning Commission will conduct a
public hearing to consider modifying Santaquin City Code
Title 10 Chapter 20 and Title 130, to modify the land use
table in an industrial zone to allow for Heavy Commercial
uses as defined in Santaquin City Code. The hearing will
be held on April 12+, 2022, at approximately 7 p.m. The
meeting will be held in person at the Court Room/Council
Chambers (2™ Floor) 275 W. Main Street. Public Meetings
will be shown live on the Santaquin City YouTube
Channel, which can be found at
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTzZT_yW2H2Hd
-58M2_ddSw

We invite the public to participate in person.

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed
ordinance amendment,

Please contact the Community Development Department
at (801) 754-1011 for more info.



